5th 12" January 2024

Our Topic is
The Great Outdoors!

Next week, we will be learning about.....

Topic:

Phonics: We will continue to consolidate all our learning so far in phonics. We will be reviewing these
sounds again: ch sh th ng and nk and focus on our letter formation.

Maths: The children will continue to explore positional language. We will be reading the story ‘Rosie’s Walk’
and acting out her journey around the farm. The children will follow instructions and practise using
positional language with their friends.

How you could help your child at home:
Enjoy listening to your child reading their phonics book with you at home and read for pleasure
with them as much as possible.
Continue to read and practise phonics sounds with your child.

Send up some photos of your family's Christmas traditions for your child to share with the class.

Practise using positional language at home when playing a game or giving instructions - ‘under,
next to, behind, on top, in front, beside, between'.

Reminders:
Christmas Production: Don't forget that the EYFS and KS1 Christmas production will take place on
Tuesday 12" and Wednesday 13" December at 2pm.
Last day of term: On the last day of term, we will have a Christmas class party.

Christmas Lunch: We are looking forward to our Christmas lunch at school on Friday 15"
December. Remember to being in something to wear.

Reading books: We will collect in all of the library and reading books this week. The children will

not take a book home on Friday 15% December.

EYFS Team

yrteachers@fulbourn.cambs.sch.uk




